
From: Soura, Christian
To: jweber@esu.edu <jweber@esu.edu>

Date: 4/13/2012 4:16:40 PM
Subject: SC Commission on Higher Education

Dr. Weber,
 
                Sorry I haven't been able to pass along anything yet.  Our liaison to the Commission on Higher Education is 
on drill right now, and hasn't been reachable.   I'll get you something to look at next week.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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